
November 3, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Hockey Alberta: 
 
The County of St. Paul fully supports communities and events held throughout 
our municipality over the course of the year. 
 
We have assisted many associations within the County and have helped fund a 
variety of functions in the Hamlet of Mallaig.  One of the most positive 
undertakings with Mallaig Minor Hockey has been supplying arena caretakers 
and subsidizing some of the costs, to assist in keeping their facility viable. 
 
We understand that Mallaig Minor Hockey will be submitting a bid to host the 
Peewee D Provincial Championship in March, 2017.  If they are successful with 
their bid application, the County will donate $1,000 to help offset some of their 
costs. 
 
The County of St. Paul encourages community support and bringing the 
community of Mallaig together to host a Provincial Championship will be a huge 
benefit for all.    
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Sheila Kitz, CLGM 
Chief Administrative Officer 
/pjc 


